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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

T have had an involvement in the humanistic psychology movement in the United
Kingdom since 1969 and have been working in the field since 1971. From 1977
until the present, I have been the editor of "Human Potential Resources”

and, as part of that job, have been responsible for bringing top leaders in the
field (psychologists, doctors and other experts) to lead training workshops
for professionals (social workers, teachers, etc.) and for the general public.

Whilst I am not personally a follower of Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh, I have seen

the very positive influence he has had upon the lives of those pecple who are

his followers and who are working in the same field as I am. In particular,

I can definitely state that the Rajneesh organization in Britain is one of

the most professionally organized of the many I am in contact with. The

people there are friendly, helpful, know what they are doing and have established
a reputation for doing what they say they will do. To my mind the qualities

I have mentioned are too rarely found in one organization within the field of
humanistic psychology and almost never outside that field.
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